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Voice over: Who is responsible for the
moral corruption of George W. Bush's twin
daughters?

Voice over: Was it girl-power enthusiast
and potential world dominatrix Megan
Morrone?

Megan: If that camera isn't off of me in
5 seconds, I'm going to give someone a
black eye ...

Voice over: Criminally insane mastermind
"inappropriate" Leo Laporte?

Leo: Yeoch, partners, them there were
some strong beans. Ye-haw! Giddie up them
doggies!
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Voice over: Known master of "machismo"
Patrick Norton?   Patrick: Yah, like I don't have bettertaste than that ... Riiiiiiiiiight.

 

Voice over: Prepubescent man-child Martin
Sargent?   Martin: It was me!

 

Voice over: Action hero in the making and
"Fresh Gear" superstar Han Choi?  

Martin: Han Choi? Are you serious? He
can't even get the Krispy Kreme girl to
give him extra sprinkles on his double
glazed! Sheesh, it was me! I did it!
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Voice over: Daringly handsome and
sophisticated elder statesman John C.
Dvorak?

 
Martin: Dvorak? Mind you, he's one sexxay
boi, but he doesn't even work here any
more! Come on, it was me!

 

Voice over: Master of the macabre, and
the man with the whitest teeth on the
planet, the great Zoltan?

 
Martin: Why don't you believe me? I'm
cool! I'm hip! I got me a magnetic
earring! I'm down! Yo brotha word! I did
it! You gotta believe me!

 

Voice Over: Or will this be a mystery for
the ages?
Martin: It was me! I swear it was
meeeeee!

We'll be right back ...
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